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Our Patient Participation Group was formed in October 2000 and consists of practice registered patients, both male and female of various ages.     The PPG is open to all registered patients and we encourage new members to join to ensure the practice gains the views of our registered patients enabling us to obtain feedback from across our population.  Newly registered patients are also encouraged to join the group as well as PPG information going out on the template side of the repeat prescription.

Patients may also become a member of the virtual group if they find it difficult to attend meetings due to other commitments.  Patients wishing to participate in this way will provide an email address or if preferred, information and updates will be posted. 
The PPG meets every six weeks and the agenda for the forthcoming year is agreed at the first meeting of the year.  The agenda is made up of recommendations from all patient members and the practice takes the recommendations to the partners meeting and speakers are arranged to attend the appropriate sessions.  All details regarding the PPG and the agreed agenda is available on the practice website http://www.medicalcentredoncaster.co.uk/. This is updated within the practice quarterly newsletter and displayed on posters on the practice notice boards. 
The Practice Manager engaged with NHS Doncaster and Curtis Henry (Equality and Patient Experience Officer), attended several meetings advising how the group could get more out of their meetings and how to further develops in the future.  
The practice runs an annual patient questionnaire which is developed and agreed by the PPG and is carried out during the month of January.  The survey was given to every patient coming into the practice and information was also available on the practice website.  Over 200 questionnaires were completed and the results of the survey are collated by the practice staff and produced for the PPG to discuss and make recommendations where necessary.  These recommendations are published within The Medical Centre Annual Report in July 2013 and this will be available on the website and in practice and will include charts and statistical evidence of the findings. 
